
From: Will Shone  
Sent: 13 May 2024 17:00 
To: Adam Lewis (Planning) <Adam.Lewis@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application P240655/F 

 
Dear Mr Lewis  
  

I'm writing to object to application P240655/F on the grounds that it is a repeat of the recent 

application P221321/F which I previously objected to and which was refused by Herefordshire 

Council in October 2003 

 

Thank you.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Will Shone 

 

Huntington Court 

Huntington  

Kington 

HR3 3PZ 
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